
 

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov> 

New MIRC Comment 
1 message 

 Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 1:05 PM 
Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov 

First Name - Sharon

Last Name - Stull 

Organization Name - Chesapeake Care Free Clinic Ex Board Member 

Comment - Medicaid Expansion will be a positive impact on the lives of those who do not have access to 
medical or dental insurance. This will greatly improve the health of the community.
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